
Town Board/Iron County Dev Zone Council Meeting 
Nov 09, 2016 
 

 

Please take notice: Members of the Town Board of Sherman may attend the Iron County Development Zone 
Council meeting on 9th  November 2016, at 1:30 p.m. at the Pine Lake Fire Tower.  This meeting concerns Iron 
County Braodband Phase Two.  Board Members may meet briefly with Cathy Stepp, DNR Sec., to voice our 
concerns about Flowage Road. 

Gerald D LUke 

Chairman, Town of Sherman 

  

Anyone in need of reasonable accommodation please telephone the Chairman at 715-583-9941. The Town of 
Sherman is an Equal Opportunity Provider.  Notice posted: Town Hall, Recycling Center, Springstead Trading 
Post and Frontier Inn. 

 


